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National Health Service in Scotland
Management Executive

Dear Colleague

CHARGES TO HEALTH BOARDS FOR UKCC
SERVICES

Summary

1. The rates charged by the UKCC for services
provided in relation to nurses, midwives and health
visitors were last notified to Health Boards in
SHHD/DGM(1991)27 dated 19 April 1991 and were
effective from 1 April 1991. The UKCC have
requested that these charges will cover all the
services provided by the UKCC.

Action

2. Details of the revised rates are set out in the
Annex to this letter.

3. In light of the increasing prominence of DMUs
and NHS Trusts, consideration is being given by
Health Departments as to the future billing
arrangements from 1993-94 onwards. A further
communication on this will be issued by the
Management Executive in due course.

4, This letter should be copied to Unit General
Managers for information.

Yours sincerely

A J MATHESON
Director of Manpower

d41302208.092

St. Andrew's House
Edinburgh EH1 3DG

‘Z/September 1992

Addressees

For action:
General Managers,
Health Boards

For information:
Directors of Nurse
Education/Principals

Chief Area Nursing
Officers

Chief Executives and
Chief Executive
Designate,

NHS Trusts

General Manager,
State Hospital

General Manager,
Common Services Agency

General Manager,

Health Education Board
for Scotland

To be copied to Unit
General Managers for
information

Enquiries to:

Mr J A Robb

Directorate of

Manpower

NHS Management

Executive

Room 61

St Andrew's House

EDINBURGH EH1 3DE

Tel: 031-244 2521

Fax: 031-244 2683
or

Ms M Carrillo

Directorate of

Manpower

Room 62

St Andrew's House

EDINBURGH EH1 3DE

Tel: 031-244 2488

Fax: 031-244 2683
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ANNEX TO NHS MEL(1992)

Population served by Charge
the Board £
1. 0 - 49,999 643
2. 50,000 - 99,999 1,028
3. 100,000 - 199,999 1,478
4. 200,000 - 599,999 1,647
5. 600,000 and over 1,811
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